
Virtual Memory 

 
"virtual memory minimum is too low?"  
You get this when you're trying to do a lot, particularly if working with pictures and your RAM 
memory gets low.  The computer switches to virutal memory which means it uses the space on 
the Hard Drive to boost up your RAM and allow you to keep working.  IF the space on the hard 
drive gets low, then it may give you this message often. 
  
Allow Windows to handle the virtual memory.  IT's not a problem unless you begin to get this 
message every day. 
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